
 

Wild Lily Chapter #18 Order of the Eastern Star 

December 2017 

 

From the East 
 

Season’s Greetings & Reminders for Dec 20th Meeting 
 

Happy Holidays to all!  I hope your Thanksgiving was amazing and you are looking forward to 

the same for Christmas and even the New Year, 2018!  

 

The ​December meeting on the 20th​ ​will ​celebrate PM Jean and PP Chuc​k by asking them to 

sign the Bible and we will be using Jean’s gavel in the East.  Jean is a 40-something year 

Member and I’m sure will have a fun story or two to tell.  Chuck and Jean are RV-ers so we have 

a CAMPING theme – complete with ​Hobo Stew before the meeting at 6:30​.  ​Wear your favorite flannels​……of any sort 

and size (rumor has it that there will be some frivolity!)  Also please ​bring a $10 gift for a fun game at 7:10​ in the dining 

room…..and bring food donations for those less fortunate than us. 

A heads up for the January 21​st​
 All Member Instructional in Salinas.  I’m hoping lots of our Members will be there to 

improve their ritual and to meet and get to know their Grand Officer.  I went to one in Marysville a week ago and 

learned a bunch.  Plus it was FUN!!!  Go figure!  See page 2 for more details about AMI. 

 

Take care of yourself during this crazy Holiday Season!  Stay warm and healthy!!! 

 

Star love, 

Pat 
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News from the Chapter 

 

Wild Lily #18 meetings are 3rd Wednesdays of the month at 7:30pm, Confidence Lodge, 3001 
N. Main St, Soquel.  Come early for dinner at 6:30! 

 
Upcoming Meetings 

 

December  January  February 

12/20 Honor  Jr Past WM, WP 
Hobo stew--$5; donate food; gift 
exchange  

1/17 Honor Star Points and renew 
Obligation  
Soups -- salad, breads -- $5 

2/21 Wine and Weiners  
Hot dogs, beans, salad--$5 

 

 

Adopt A Family  
This year Wild Lily sponsored two families for the Adopt A Family Christmas program.  Their 
Christmas lists included grocery gift cards, clothes, shoes, games, and toys.  A big THANK YOU to 
everyone who has contributed and helped ensure that these local families have a wonderful 
Christmas this year.  All donations were dropped off to Susan Dee Cummins or to the Volunteer 
Center warehouse and will be delivered to the families this week. 

 

 

What’s the Buzz?​  All Officer & Member Instructional- Jan 21st  
All Wild Lily members are encouraged to join this year’s AMI, especially new members and first time 
officers.  The agenda includes officer instruction & workshops, membership and social media, OES 
101 for new members & more!  Lunch cost is $10.  Dress is business casual. 

 

When​: Sunday, January 21, 8:30am-4pm 

Where​: Salinas Masonic Center, 48 E San Joaquin St, Salinas  

**RSVP required by Jan 15th to Ginger Basset, DGM District 19 (831) 455-2007 or gingerbasset@comcast.net** 
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From our Affiliates 

 

Santa Cruz Rainbow Girls  

from ​Elaine Calverley, Mother Advisor 

 

Santa Cruz Rainbow Assembly thanks the members of Wild Lily 
Chapter for all of your love and support this past year.  

We wish you and yours a very Merry Christmas and a bright New 
Year!  

 

 

 

 

  

Happy Holidays from Santa Cruz Pledge!  ​District Initiation on December 2nd. Santa Cruz 
Assembly welcomed Anissa Ortega! 

 

 

Got a suggestion or something to contribute to the Wild Lily newsletter?  Contact member and Editor Hayley 
Davidson at (510) 332-5972 or ​hesullivan1@gmail.co​m 
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